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Road Closure — Carriageway repairs

What we plan to do and why

As part of the ongoing maintenance works to maintain and improve the highway network in
Kent, we will shortly be carrying out repairs to the carriageway on Sandyhurst Lane
under Road Closure.

These works are required to repair potholes, areas of excessive /crazing and similar
potential defects in order to maintain the integrity of the surface, to stop ingress into the road
and to alleviate further deterioration of the carriageway surface.

information signs will be placed either side of the works area, indicating that the works are
being carried out.

A road closure will be used to carry out these works safely, access to properties and
business will be maintained throughout the works, however it may be necessary to restrict
vehicular access to individual properties for short periods, or access may be via the
diversion route, dependant on the progress of the works.

If you have any particular access needs, please let the workforce on site know.

When we plan to carry out the work and how long it will take

These works are due to commence on the 67" and 8" December and should be
completed in 3 days, these works will generally be undertaken between the hours of 08:00
and 17:30, but if required it may be necessary to go beyond 17:30 to complete the works.

How you can help

We need your help to make sure the road is done as quickly and efficiently as possible. If
your vehicle is usually parked on the road, please make sure you park it somewhere else,
away from site whilst these works are carried out, so the road is clear for us to repair.

Your patience and co-operation whilst these works are undertaken will be greatly
appreciated.

If you need more information, please call us on 03000 41 81 81

You can also visit our website www_kent.gov.uk/highways to find out how we look after
the roads throughout Kent or report any faults you find on our roads.

For your safety and the safety of our workforce, please drive carefully ar lowly
through the roadworks.



